CAMP ...
wapiyapi

September 13, 2019

Golf TLC, Ltd.

ATTN Mr. Jonah Martin
14611 Clay Street
Broomfield, CO 80023

Dear Mr. Martin,

Thank you for sending children facing the challenges of childhood cancer to Camp Wapiyapi. Your
generous contribution of $132 received September 13, 2019 advances our healing mission. Your support
of the Camp Wapiyapi Scramble at Antler Creek on August 23™ helped the event raised $3,609.38 to
send patients and their siblings to camp!

A parent describes the impact of gift:

Wapiyapi es definitivamente la mejor semana del afio! me encantan
las historias que cuentan de las vivencias en el campamento. Gracias
a todos los que hacen esto posible porque definitivamente los nifios
se olvidan por una semana de sus diagndsticos de cancer! Gracias!

Wapiyapi is definitely the ‘best week of the year’! | love the stories
(my kids) tell of the experiences in the camp. Thanks to everyone who
makes this posible because children definitely forget about their
cancer diagnoses for a week! Thank you!

Donations for which no goods or services were received are fully-tax deductible. If your contribution is
for auction items, the amount over fair market value is tax-deductible. Wapiyapi is a 501 (c)(3)
charitable nonprofit organization; Federal Tax identification #84-1475930.

Your gift of friendship, joy and hope means so much to these families! Thank you. ‘_’/
&=
With gratitude,

Darla Dakin
Executive Director
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